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Dear Editor,  

Thank you for the positive comments to the manuscript. All the suggestions were added 

following the reviewers indications.  

Please note that, as you see in the text, the first and corresponding author is Gianmattia 

del Genio and not Pietro Schettino that appear in “ESPS system”; please, correct this in the 

transmission before the final editing. Copyright form was added and the paper double-

checked following Journal indications.  

Looking forward to send you a new study,  

Best regards,  

Gianmattia del Genio, MD, PhD, FACS 

 


